The Academy is in favor of the HB2305 and here are some of the reasons why:

e The school is in favor of the KBOB staff increasing the rate from $100.00 to $200.00. It makes
sense with prices rising, the cost of gas increasingly on the uprise, possibly a need of a rental car,
and maybe a hotel room for a night, etc.

e The idea of the state lowering the overall written grade from 80% to 75% will make a world of
difference to students. Here at the Academy, we noticed from the scores that come in from the
board, the students struggle with passing the written exam. This change will be helpful!

e The reinstatement fee is a better proposition than requiring “seniors” to retake a written exam.
Seniors, not necessarily a senior due to age but a senior because of years of cutting hair and not
taking any type of written exam. This will eliminate unnecessary stress.
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